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                                                                                             12th November 2019 

KS2 Christmas Performances 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

We are writing to let you know the arrangements for our Christmas performances. 

The children in Years 5 and 6 are working together and you are invited to attend one of 

the following performances :  

 

 Tuesday 3rd December – performance at 1.45pm 

OR 

 Wednesday 4th December – performance at 9.15am 

 

We are limited with space in our hall and therefore have to limit the number of seats 

to two adults, for health and safety reasons. If you have children in more than one year 

group, please choose one of the performances to attend.  

 

Admission will be by reservation only and this can be obtained from the school office 

from Monday 18th November or by completing and returning the reply slip below to the 

office. Places will be on a first come first served basis. Any spare seats will be 

allocated by Friday 29th November. 

 

 Refreshments will be available at the performances for a small contribution.  

 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at the performances.  

KS2 Team  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

KS2 Christmas performance 

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………………………………………….. Class …………. 

 

▫I would like one space/ two space for the performance on  

 

………………………………………………………………………. at ………………... am/pm  

▫ If additional tickets become available please contact me. 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………….. Parent/Guardian      
 

Please return to the office by Monday 18th November 
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